

Kenna Pierce

September 3, 2020

Madison County Board of Supervisors 146 W. Center Street Canton, MS 39046

Dear Madam/Sirs:

I would like to take this opportunity to extend my appreciation for your assistance with upgrading the Canton Fire Department's radio system. Your contribution of \$95,959.15 made this essential improvement possible.

We look forward to your continued support as we strive to protect and serve the citizens of the city of Canton and Madison County. If I can be of any assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact my office at (601) 859-3112.

Sincerely,

Kenna Pierce Fire Chief

Hama Piece

KP/kl

a gasi ya ya Nasi. Marek

44040,046